
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The Housing Opportunities Commission of Montgomery County will convene the 
following Public Hearing: 

 
HOC’s Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 Annual Public Housing Agency Plan 

 
Wednesday, April 6, 2022 

2:30 pm 
  

The public may observe the hearing via YouTube. Please see the COVID-19 State 
of Emergency Open Meeting Procedures and HOC’s website for more information. 

 
View on YouTube:  

https://youtu.be/WKG9eQgyvys 
 

 
Written materials describing this item are currently available for review on HOC’s website: 

https://www.hocmc.org/newsroom/news/980-notice-of-publication-for-fy2023-pha-plan.html 
 

 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, and the virtual conduction of the public hearing, there will not be an opportunity 
for in-person oral comments to be provided. There will be an opportunity to provide oral comments on the day of 

the hearing. 

 
All written public comments may be directed by mail to Kayrine Brown, Acting Executive Director, at 10400 Detrick 

Avenue, Kensington, MD 20895, or emailed to plancomments@hocmc.org. Written comments should be 
submitted by 5:00pm on April 5, 2022. 

 

 
Questions regarding observation or participation in the public hearing virtually can be directed to 

Patrice Birdsong at (240) 627-9425 or patrice.birdsong@hocmc.org.  
 

 
If you require any aids or services to fully participate in this meeting,  

please call 240-627-9425, Maryland Relay Number 711 (TTY), or commissioners@hocmc.org. 
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